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Meeting No. 70 
 
September 19, 1910 
 
Prof. Carl Holliday, having requested to be released from his duties as a member of the faculty in 
order to accept the headship of the English department at Vanderbilt University, the Executive 
Committee compiled with his request with the understanding that the amount paid him Sept. 1 on 
his salary for 1910-1911 shall be returned to the University at an early date.  
 The committee elected for one year to the chair of English at a salary of $1400. Prof  F. 
M. Darnall, instructor or assistant in the English Department of the A & M College at 
Starksville,  Miss. Prof. Darnall having signified to Prof. Holliday that he would accept the 
position if offered.  
 

Wm. Dinwiddie, 
Chancellor 

 


